From: Stephanie Dagostino

To: Monroe, Pamela
Subject: Northern Pass Transmission Line
Date: Thursday, December 21, 2017 10:17:44 AM

Dear Ms. Monroe,

We wish to register our firm opposition to the Northern Pass transmission line, as
currently proposed. As property owners in both Concord and West Stewartstown,
New Hampshire, we believe that the environmental and socio-economic impacts of
the project will far outweigh any benefits. Our opinion is that the project, if it goes
forward, should be buried along public highways and other lower-impact areas, rather
than utilizing out-of-date technology, such as overhead towers and lines.

Sincerely,

Stephanie D'Agostino and Laura Ernst

138 Broad Cove Drive

Concord, NH 03303
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